
Newfield Township Planning Commission Meeting

October 11, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by chairman Jay Peasley. Pledge 
of Allegiance was said and roll call showed: Jay Peasley, Rob Forbes, and 
Tami Ballantyne present. Jennifer Sherburn and Bob Carr were absent. 

Motion by Peasley and supported by Ballantyne to accept agenda: all ayes

Motion by Peasley and supported by Forbes to approve minutes for the July 
18 meeting: all ayes

Public comments: Jay Peasley expressed his disappointment about his recent
transaction with Fischer propane. 

Communication: Steve Micklin received a copy of the permit issued for the 
Ackerberg project from the DNR. 

Old business: 

Secondary Units (mother-in-law suites): After much discussion about 
the cost that would be involved to act on this subject; Peasley made a 
motion and Ballantyne seconded to forward to the Township Board for 
direction and approval to consult attorney. All ayes

New Business: Motion by Peasley supported by Ballantyne to set dates for 
2019 to be: 1/10 – 5/16 – 7/18 – 10/10: all ayes

Steve handed out his zoning report. Things are going well. Permits are up 
from last year.

Recommendations to the Township Board: Peasley to present Secondary 
Dwellings to the board at the next board meeting.

Joan David brought up the upcoming ballot proposal for Marijuana. She wants
to make sure that the Township is ready.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.

Submitted by Tami Ballantyne


